
Director of IDIS, Prof. Amb Maria Nzomo and Venezuela Ambassador to Kenya, Uhomy Balza 

during the meeting.

The Venezuela Ambassador paid a courtesy call to the director of IDIS, Prof. Amb Maria Nzomo on 
2nd July 2015. He expressed his gratitude for having visited the Institute.

Prof. Amb Maria Nzomo said that it was an honour for the Institute to host the Ambassador. The
two had a discussion on various areas that included collaboration and development of exchange 
programmes.




